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I strongly oppose SB698. I have my CHL and am a law abiding citizen. This bill will 

not prevent crime, it only creates a patchwork and maze for CHL holders to weave 

through. Criminals have targeted gun free zones repeatedly because they know there 

won't be anyone to defend themselves. Restricting rights of law abiding gun owners 

will not reduce crime. Criminals don't care about your signs or laws. Focus on 

cracking down on violent criminals, mental health issues and not on law abiding 

citizens that only want to protect themselves and others if/when the need arises. We 

are trained, legal, law abiding citizens that have second amendment rights to 

possess firearms. Shift your focus to catching and removing criminals and getting 

people mental health resources that don't have a 6 month waitlist. 


